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Attendance this Week
Class 1 - 100%
Class 2 - 89.4%
Class 3 - 96%
Class 4 - 88.9%
Class 5 - 87%
Aim for 100% 
attendance!

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
What an incredible term it has been! It is such a magical time of the year and we have

certainly been busy.  Just over the past few weeks we have had seven Christmas Plays,
Christmas Jumper Day, Winter Wonderful PTA Fayre, Santa run, film night, Christmas

parties with a visit from Father Christmas, Elfridges PTA Christmas shopping and lots of
Christmas art, Christmas cards and calendars. The school has been full of tinsel and glitter

and plenty of Christmas cheer. But now we will be closing the school gates for 2022 and not
opening them again until 2023. 




I just would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our parents, carers, grandparents and
friends of the school for all of your support over the past 12 months. I am always telling my
friends and family what an amazing community Clee Hill is and how privileged I am to be
considered part of this community. I hope that you all have a relaxing, happy and healthy
Christmas and manage to spend time with your loved ones. Take care everyone, I will see

you all back all school in 2023! 
Clee Hill Forum 
On Wednesday the 14th December, Clee Hill
Forum met at Clee Hill Community Academy to
review the activity in the area over the past
month. One of the report was talking about
scams and a recent scam was talking about
Parking meters in Ludlow and Worcester which
have been tampered with. Apparently, the QR
codes on the side of machines had been
replaced by fake QR codes so that bank details
were stolen from the user. I thought it was
important to share with you all so that you
remain vigilant over the Christmas period. Other
scams were messages from the Post Office,
Banks etc asking for payment. If you are
interested in joining Clee Hill Forum, the next
meeting is on Wednesday

Please see attached blog post from Marina Rae at
Tenbury Wells Open For Business about our

wonderful Swap Shop!
https://tenburywellsopenforbusiness.co.uk/clee-hill-

academy-swap-shop/New Diary Dates

below for Spring and

Summer Terms 2023
Reminder: Give

permission for the
Panto in January on

sQuid. Fully funded by
PTA but every child

attending needs
permission from

parents. Purchase offer
on there.



Christmas Events



Dates for Diary 22-23
























